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Date: June 24, 2019

Pursuant to lowa Code Section 625.29(7), the Department of Public Safety provides the following report
regarding judicial review actions pursuant to lowa Code Chapter 17A, for Fiscal Year 2019.

There were no judicial review actions for FY 2019.
The Department reimburses the Attorney General for representation of the Department and the Boards

within the Department. The Attorney General does not bill for individual cases, but provides all
representation of the Department that is required. No outside counsel were hired for any judicial review

actions during FY 2019.

Respectfully submitted,
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